
 

 

14th June 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you are aware, it is a tradition that the Year 6 children perform a final play for you to enjoy.  

Our Year 6 children have been working hard to prepare for the leaver’s performance of ‘I’m an 11 year-old, Get 
Me Out of Heerrreeee!’ There will be one performance of the show this year, which will be Wednesday 17th July 
at 5:30pm. The evening performance will be followed by a short celebration of the year six’s journey through 
West Vale Academy. 

Your child will stay after school for a final practice and food will be provided for them before the show. 

Tickets to this performance will initially be limited to two tickets per household. Any remaining tickets may be 
offered closer to the event on a first come, first served basis. 

After the performance and celebration all children must be collected by an adult stated on their collection list, 
details of when the performance will finish will be shared with parents/carers nearer to the date. 

If you are not requiring tickets for the event, please still return the slip below indicating that your child is still able 
to participate in the evening performance. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Vincent 

Year 6 Teacher 

 

Year 6 leaver’s performance 

 

Name of child: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

My child is able to participate in the production of ‘I’m an 11 year-old, Get Me Out of Heerrreeee!’  on 
Wednesday 17th July at 5.30pm. 

 

Number of tickets required (please indicate 0, 1 or 2 tickets): ________________ 

 

Signed (parent or carer): ______________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


